
  

 

 
 

STORM WATER FORMS UPDATE NOTICE 
 
Forms DS-560 and DS-563 have been revised to reflect the most current 
requirements of the State of California’s Municipal Separate Storm Sewer 
System (MS4) permit and the City Storm Water Standards Manual.  Both forms 
are already posted to the City’s website and will have an effective date of 
February 6, 2017. 
 
All building and construction plan submittals will be required to utilize the revised Form DS-
560 (Storm Water Requirements Applicability Checklist).  All storm Water Priority 
Development Projects (PDP) will be required to utilize the revised Form DS-563 (Permanent 
BMP Construction Self Certification Form).  Both revised forms can be found at the 
following City’s web page: 
 
https://www.sandiego.gov/development-services/industry/information/forms/number 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please share this information with anyone who may not have received this notice directly. You can do this 
by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 
 


